
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
Proposed Development Application  
 
The Shire of Cue has received an application to use and develop land for the 
following purposes and public comments are invited. 
 
Lot Numbers:  582 and 583  Street:  Heydon Place  Suburb: Cue 
 
Proposal:   
 
Application to install and operate a renewable energy system comprising of a 200kv 
solar array which consists of 546 540kv solar panels and a battery power storage 
system. 

The application has been submitted by Hybrid Energy Systems Pty Ltd which has been 
contracted by Horizon Power to design and install a renewable energy system to 
reduce the volume of hydrocarbons currently consumed to produce power in the town.  
Once the system has been installed, Horizon Power will assume responsibility for the 
facility. Details of the proposal area are available to the public at the Shire of Cue 
office. 
 
Submissions are invited from any elector or ratepayer with respect to the proposed 
development.  All written submissions should be forwarded to the Shire of Cue - PO 
Box 84 Cue, WA 6640 by 4.00pm on 23 September 2022. 
 
 
 
 
 
Richard Towell 
Chief Executive Officer 


